LINDIAN ASX ANNOUNCEMENT

RESOURCES LTD. 25 NOVEMBER 2024

RESPONSE TO SOCIAL MEDIA SPECULATION

Lindian Resources Limited (ASX:LIN) (“Lindian” or “the Company”) wishes to advise that it has been
made aware of recent social media speculation regarding funding activities for its Kangankunde Rare
Earths Project and other corporate activities.

As stipulated in the announcement released to the ASX on 11 November 2024 “10-year Lease &
Royalty Agreements Secured on Woula Bauxite Project” the Company is currently in the process of
reviewing funding options and will provide an update to the market when there is a definitive

outcome.

The Company has not made any formal decisions in relation to any funding proposals for
Kangankunde Project at this time and is at all times mindful of its disclosure obligations.

The Company will update shareholders on all matters when reviewed by the board and in
accordance with its disclosure requirements.
-ENDS-

This ASX announcement was authorised for release in accordance with the Company’s
Communications and Disclosure Policy.

For further information, please contact:

Alwyn Vorster — CEO Sarah Lenard — GM Strategy and Investor Relations
Phone: +61 8 6401 4300 Phone: +61 8 6401 4300
Email: info@lindianresources.com.au Email: investors@lindianresources.com.au

Lindian Resources Limited (ASX: LIN)
Level 15, 240 St Georges Terrace WA 6000, Perth, Australia
E: info@lindianresources.com.au T:+61 8 6401 4300. www.lindianresources.com.au



